
 STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 
 

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111 

 
May 3, 2017 
 
Clare Connor Ranalli 
McDermott Will & Emory 
444 West Lake Street, Suite 4000 
Chicago, Illinois 60606-0029 
 
Re:  Permit #16-053 - HSHS St. John’s Hospital Women’s and Children’s Building 
 
Dear Ms. Ranalli: 
 
We are in receipt of your letter notifying the State Board of the decrease in gross square footage 
(GSF) of Permit#16-053 from a total of 87,154 GSF to 86,786 GSF or approximately 368 GSF.  
Our files will be updated to reflect this change.  No further action is required on the part of the 
permit holder regarding this change.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney, Avery, of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 


